
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
21 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and families 
 
 
WELCOME TO BIZZY BODZ!  
 
We are absolutely delighted to have been appointed as the new provider for Out of School Care Services 
for the children of Blockhouse Bay Primary School, based on site at the school.  
 
Our service includes Before and After School Care, and School Holiday programmes. 
 
Bizzy Bodz has been providing outstanding programmes to schools for nearly 20 years and all our 
programmes are run by a professional and dedicated in-house team who have a real passion for working 
with children.   
 
Bizzy Bodz provides a fabulous service, caring for children in a fun, safe and exciting, child-
focused environment. 
 
The programmes include a healthy afternoon tea, free time, supervised homework and/or reading for all, 
planned activities, art, craft, games, and sports and plenty of fun and laughter! 
 
Bizzy Bodz also offers extra-curricular specialty classes, under our Plus5 banner, and includes Art-tastic 
art classes, FabLab science classes, Move It! Sports classes and Kidz Kitchen cooking classes.  Watch 
this space for further information later in Term 3! 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be establishing a wonderful team with some familiar faces alongside our 
experienced existing Bizzy Bodz staff. We will be offering an exciting holiday programme in July with 
Before and After School Care beginning Week 1, Term 3, 2024. 
 
Bookings, using our AimyPlus platform will be open from Monday 27 May. Please visit 
www.bizzybodz.aimyplus.com to create an account and enrol your children. You can then  download the 
AimyMe app from your app store, to make and manage your bookings.   
 
Please see the attached brochure for further programme information and details. 
 
Please feel free to call one of our fabulous support team in the office on 5309020 if you need any 
assistance. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all over the coming weeks! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jo Adamson and the Bizzy Bodz team 
 
DIRECTOR     


